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July 25, 2024 

 

Dear Members: 
 

On Saturday, September 14, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at Michigan Temple #8, we, the directors of The 

Mary L. Price Scholarship Fund, Inc., will host a musical tribute celebrating its 15
th
 

anniversary.  In honor of this milestone, we are pleased to announce that the musical program 

will feature several choirs of The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army, that will be singing 

some of our favorite songs. We will also honor past scholarship recipients.  

 

Complimentary appetizers will be served after the program.  Please come out and join us to 

celebrate our organization’s 15
th

 anniversary.  

 

In an effort to increase our scholarship fund, the directors of The Mary L. Price Scholarship 

Fund, Inc. are respectfully asking attendees for a $15.00 contribution, all of which will go for 

scholarships.   

 

If you are unable to attend, a contribution to our scholarship fund, which is fully tax deductible, 

will be greatly appreciated.  It can be by check or money order, made payable to The Mary L. 

Price Scholarship Fund, Inc.  The contribution should be mailed to: 

 

The Mary L. Price Scholarship Fund, Inc. 

27220 Nantucket Drive 

Southfield, MI  48076 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 
 

 

 


